UOCAVA 2025 Primary Election Notice for Oak City, Utah

Uniformed and Overseas Citizens Absentee Voting Act
(UOCAVA) UCA 20-a16-502.

Notice is hereby given of the Municipal General
Election:

June 2-6, 2025: Candidate filing period, August 12, 2025:
Primary Election (if needed), November 4, 2025:
General Election (if needed).

The following municipal offices are up for election in
2025:

Mayor 4 year term and two (2) Council Member 4 year
terms.

Ballots will be mailed at least 45 days prior to the Election
Date. Ballots must be received by the Oak City Town Clerk’s
Office no later than 8:00 p.m. Utah local time to be counted.

The State of Utah has a new electronic ballot delivery method.
Election ballots, notices, and emails may come from Enhanced Voting
(enhancedballot.com).

Military and Overseas voters may contact the Federal Voting
Assistance Program (FVAP) which provides tools and resources to
Ensure that U.S. Citizens who want to vote can do so anywhere in the
world.

Voters can find instructions and the Federal Post Card Application (FPCA),
which is the registration form, or the Federal write-in Absentee Ballot
(FWAB) online: Utah’s Online Tool: www.fvap.gov/utah.

Federal Voting Assistance Program: www.fvap.gov.
Please visit the Oak City Town Website to view the candidates.
For more information, you may contact the Oak City Town Clerk,

Karen K. Lovell, at the Oak City Town Hall: (435) 846-2707 or by email
at oakcitytc@gmail.com.
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